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Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder Jones on behalf of the City Engineer, requesting
approval of an Intergovernmental Agreements with the Village of Mount Pleasant for assessable
paving projects on Winthrop Avenue and Eaton Lane.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 10-25-22: That the
intergovernmental agreements with the Village of Mount Pleasant be approved.

Fiscal Note: The Village of Mount Pleasant will reimburse the City of Racine the Village’s pro rata
share of the construction and administration costs, estimated to be $271,000.00.
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